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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Academic Term Schedule 

Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  

5:00 pm (University Community—during term) 
Daily Mass 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  
Saturday - 9:00 am 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon 
Tuesday - 8:00 to 9:00 pm (during term) 

 
Vespers 

Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00 pm (chapel) 
Wednesday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~ Or by appointment 
 

New Parishioners 
Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 

To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  

parish office. 

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 

May 17, 2015 
 

Seventh Sunday of  Easter 
 

I will not leave you orphans,  
says the Lord. 

I will come back to you,  
and your hearts will rejoice. 



Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  

PARISH AND SCHOOL STAFF 
 

CHURCH OF SAINT PAUL 
REV. Michael E. Drea, PASTOR  

Rev. Patrick S. Armano, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Mr. Thomas Hogan, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS 
Ms. Patty Lee, DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 

      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 
Rev. Michael E. Drea, SENIOR CHAPLAIN 

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Ms. Heather Angell, EARTHEN VESSELS DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 

Mrs. Diane Marangoly, DEVELOPMENT ASSISTANT 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Mr. William McIvor, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Ms. Natasha Kahn,  DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, OFFICE MANAGER 
Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 

Dr. Jonathan Wessler, ASSISTANT ORGANIST 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR 
 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

 
 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, May 17, 2015 
The Seventh Sunday of Easter 
 
Monday, 18:  Saint John I  
12:10pm Memorial: Rita Cronin 
 
Wednesday, 20:  Saint Bernardine of Siena 
8:00am Memorial: John McDonough, Jr. 
 
Thursday, 21:  Saint Christopher Magallanes 
12:10pm Memorial: Jean M. Donovan 
 
Friday, 22:  Saint Rita of Cascia 
12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention 
 
Sunday, May 24, 2015 
Pentecost Sunday  
 

 

Pope Francis’ Universal  
Prayer Intention for May  

 
“That, rejecting the culture of indifference, 
we may care for our neighbors who suffer, 

especially the sick and the poor.” 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Pope Francis’ Evangelization   
Prayer Intention for May  

 

“That Mary's intercession may help  
Christians in secularized cultures be  

ready to proclaim Jesus.” 



 SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  

 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL  SPRING CONCERT 
JOIN US ON SUNDAY,  MAY 17 

 
Tickets are still available for the St. Paul’s  Choir School 
Spring Concert, which will be held on Sunday, May 17 
from 3:00-4:30pm. This year's concert will feature Choral 
Classics, including works by Tallis, Palestrina, Victoria, 
Byrd and Bruckner, showcasing the choir singing this 
beautiful music in the famous acoustics of St. Paul's 
Church. Tickets are $25 for general seating and may be 
purchased online at http://stpaulchoirschool.com/ or call 
(617) 868-8658 ext. 315 for more information. 
 

 
 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL ELECTION RESULTS 
 
 

The Parish of St. Paul would like to thank Chris Cassani, Timothy Chandran, Sarah Ellenbogen, Mercedes Sherrod Evans, 
Paul Haley and Aneta Wronski who ran in this year’s Parish Council elections.  We would also like to thank Margarita Fenn 
and Claire Riley who have devotedly served on the parish council the last three years. We appreciate everyone’s dedica-
tion and support to St. Paul’s.  It is now with pleasure that we announce the winners of this year’s election:   
 

Chris Cassani 
Chris joined the parish in 2009 along with his wife Laura who went through the RCIA program here at St. Paul's. Laura was 
baptized in 2011 and they were married at St. Paul's later that year.  Their two children have been baptized here, and 
Chris has been on the Parish Pastoral Council for the past three years.  In that time he has worked to bring fun-filled social 
events to the Parish, especially with Oktoberfest and the New Year's Day Champagne Brunch.   
 

Paul Haley 
Paul Haley first attended St. Paul’s as an undergraduate at Harvard. After serving on active duty in the US Navy, he re-
turned to the area to attend law school and he and his wife Jackie were married in the parish in 1986. They have raised 
their three children nearby in Weymouth and their oldest Michael is a Harvard undergraduate, class of 2018. Their son 
Christopher is a graduate of St Paul’s Choir School and will be attending Harvard this fall. Paul has been very active in the 
parish over the last few years. He has served on the Advisory Board of the Choir School since 2009 and has also served for 
many years as a lector reading regularly at the 5:00pm Mass on Saturdays. Paul is employed in finance and is a Managing 
Director for a global financial institution. 
 

Aneta Wronski 
Aneta Wronski has been a parishioner at St. Paul’s for the last 7 years. She and her husband first joined the parish as an 
engaged couple and completed their Pre-Cana course at St. Paul’s shortly after.  They have since made Cambridge their 
permanent home and a year ago welcomed their son, who was recently baptized at St. Paul’s. Aneta was born in Poland 
and grew up in Toronto, Canada, where she graduated with a Bachelor of Commerce degree and worked in the Consumer 
Packaged Goods industry in sales account management roles.  She loves being an involved member of the parish commu-
nity and at St. Paul’s enjoys organizing the Pre-Cana courses, lectoring at Mass, participating in the Young Couples/
Families gatherings, baking apple pies and teaching the Creighton Model of Natural Family Planning.   
 

May God bless Chris, Paul and Aneta on this journey, and may we as a community pray for our  
newest members as they take on this important role.   

 2015 CATHOLIC APPEAL UPDATE—HELP REACH OUR 
GOAL! 
The 2015 Catholic Appeal campaign is well underway at St. 
Paul’s.  As of May 11,  50 parishioners have participated, 
and together, we have raised $37,430.84 toward our par-
ish campaign goal of $37,973. Thank you to all who have 
participated up to this point.  Your generosity will benefit 
hundreds of Pastoral, charitable, and educational pro-
grams at work within the Archdiocese of Boston, and at St. 
Paul’s.  With $542.16 left to raise, we need the participa-
tion of every parishioner.  Your gift to the Catholic Appeal 
moves us forward in hope as we work in unity to 
strengthen the ministries and mission of the Archdiocese 
of Boston.  If you have yet to participate in the 2015 
Catholic Appeal, please pledge online at 
www.BostonCatholicAppeal.org or complete a pledge 
form available in the back of the Church.  Please note that 
you may make a pledge payable in monthly installments 
up until January 31, 2016.  For more information please 
contact Father Michael Drea at (617) 491-8400.   

http://stpaulchoirschool.com/


MAY 17, 2015 
 

      

SEE WHAT’S HAPPENING 

          AT ST. PAUL’S… 
 
 

 

 
BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS  INSTITUTE 
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute Interfaith 
prayer gathering will meet this Sunday, May 17, from 
3:00 pm - 4:30pm in St. Paul Parish Center Chapel. Dr. 
Dorothy C. Buck will lead the prayer gathering for peace 
and reconciliation among all faith traditions especially in 
the Middle East and the Holy Land. For more info about 
the gathering, leave a message on  (781) 395-4391,  e-
mail at    dorothy@dcbuck.com or 
visit  www.dcbuck.com. 
 
5:00 PM UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY MASS 
The last University Community Mass of the semester will 
take place this Sunday, May 17 at 5:00pm.   
 
THURSDAY CONFESSION 
Confession from 1:30 to 3:30pm on Thursdays will re-
sume in September. 
 
2014 PARISH OF ST. PAUL ANNUAL REPORT 
The 2014 Annual Report is now available.  Copies may be 
found in the church vestibule and Parish Center.  The an-
nual report is also available at www.stpaulparish.org.   
 
MARKETING / TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE 
St. Paul's Parish is looking for individuals with technical 
knowledge in any of the following areas:  video, market-
ing, advertising, fundraising and social media. If inter-
ested, please contact Chris at chris.cassani85@gmail.com. 
 
FOOD PANTRY 
Stock in the Food Pantry is running low and is in need of 
the following items: juice, shelf milk (Parmalat), cereal, 
oatmeal, peanut butter, jelly, coffee, tea, hot chocolate, 
and condiments.  Extra plastic bags are also welcome. For 
more information, please e-mail Tara at 
tll7997@yahoo.com.  
 

ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
Don’t forget about the St. Paul’s Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners a new means 
by which to make offertory donations via credit card.  All 
donations made through the kiosk are credited to parish-
ioner accounts.  The kiosk also allows visitors the chance 
to make contributions.  Check it out! 

PARISH OFFERTORY 
St. Paul’s cumulative offertory for July 1, 2014 through 
May 11, 2015 (44 weeks) was $307,431.87.  The cumula-
tive offertory for July 1, 2013 through May 11, 2014 (44 
weeks) was $390,167.09.  If you have questions about 
Saint Paul’s finances, please ask Father Drea or any of the 
members of the Finance Committee. The members are, 
Jim Perrine (chair),  Dave Dankens, and Ted Monahan. 
Their contact information can be obtained from the par-
ish office. 
 

 LIFT MINISTRIES 
Join LIFT Ministries for an exciting worship event that in-
cludes uplifting music, relevant talks, confessions, and Eu-
charistic Adoration.  The event is free to attend and open 
to all ages.  Join us on Tuesday, May 19 for a great night of 
worship! The evening runs from 7:00pm-9:00pm at St. 
Catherine of Genoa Church, 179 Summer Street, Somer-
ville.  Join in worship with Catholics from around the area! 
For more information, call Fr. Jason Worthley at (617) 666-
2087. 
 

HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS  
We welcome you to join us as we pray for the five men 
who are being ordained holy priests of Jesus Christ. 
Priests, seminarians, friends, family, brothers and sisters in 
Christ, all are invited to gather for a Holy Hour on the eve 
of the Boston Priesthood ordinations. Join us beginning at 
7:00pm on May 22, 2015 at St. John Seminary Chapel (127 
Lake Street, Brighton, MA 02135). For more information 
see VocationsBoston.org or call (617) 746-5949. 

 
 
 

 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS COUPLES  
WHO  ARE PREPARING FOR THE  

   SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE, ESPECIALLY: 
 

III. Caitlin Barrett and David Zarzycki 
                    I.  Amanda Savage and Seth Packrone 

CHURCH PARKING AREA:  
AUTHORIZED PARKING ONLY 
This is a reminder that authorized parking only 
is allowed in the church lot in order for spaces 

to be available for clergy and staff members.  For those 
who attend the weekday 8:00am Mass, there is no short-
age of metered street parking. The 12:10 pm Mass might 
prove to be a bit more challenging, but there are street 
spaces to be had. On Sundays there are still spaces in Har-
vard’s Cowperthwaite garage. To obtain a permit to park 
in Cowperthwaite, contact Nancy Nicolaou at the parish 
office, (617) 491-8400, ext.303.  As always we are most 
grateful for your cooperation!! 

mailto:dorothy@dcbuck.com
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HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 

GRADUATE STUDENTS,  
PROFESSIONAL SCHOOL STUDENTS, POSTDOCS &  

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS   
 
GSAS SUNDAY MORNING BRUNCH 
Every Sunday after 9:30 AM Mass 
The GSAS CSA invites all graduate students and young pro-
fessionals to join them for brunch.  Gather and meet in the 
vestibule after Mass to head over together.  
 
GRAD PRAYER AND SCRIPTURE GROUP: VERBUM DEI 
Sunday, May 17 at 4:00 PM 
Summer Schedule (Beginning Sunday, May 24):  
Every Sunday at 12:15 PM (after 10:30 AM GSAS CSA 
brunch and 11:00 AM Mass)  
Harvard Catholic Center, Rm 204 (enter at 20 Arrow Street 
or 29 Mount Auburn Street) 
Grad students and young professionals gather each Sun-
day as a small church community to read and reflect on 
the Sunday readings and to share and pray about finding 
God in everyday life. For more information, e-mail: 
alex.angstrom@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
 

 

YOUNG COUPLES AND NEW FAMILIES 
Thursday, May 21 at 6:30 PM 
Harvard Catholic Center Student Lounge, 2nd Floor  
Engaged? Married? New Family? Come join us for a pot-
luck dinner! Join the email list 
at  StPaulYoungCouples@googlegroups.com 
Next Event:  June 25 at 6:30 PM 
 
GUILD OF ST. LUKE LUNCHEON PRESENTATION 
Sunday, June 14 
11:00 AM Mass; Luncheon & Presentation  in Church Hall 
St. Elizabeth's Church, 350 Reedsdale Road, Milton 
Attention Medical School Students! The Guild of St. Luke 
and representatives of Catholic Relief Services are hosting 
a luncheon presentation as an offshoot of the White/Red 
Mass of October 2014. For more information, contact John 
Barravecchio at:  jjohnb1946@aol.com.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

UPCOMING MASSES ON CAMPUS 
Student Mass: 5:00 PM every Sunday, St. Paul’s Upper  Church—Final Student Mass of the semester: May 17 

HBS Mass:  8:00 PM every Sunday, HBS Chapel—Final HBS Mass of the semester: May 17 

                      CONGRATULATIONS HARVARD CLASS OF 2015! 
St. Paul Parish and the Harvard Catholic Center offer prayerful best wishes  

to all members of the graduating Class of 2015.   
Join us on Sunday, May 24th at the 11:00 AM Baccalaureate Mass and Reception   

All faculty as well as graduates from the College and Graduate programs are invited to march in the Mass  
procession (wearing academic regalia if possible) – please gather in the Student Center at 10:30 AM.   

A reception in your honor follows Mass in DiGiovanni Hall. 
On Commencement Day, Thursday, May 28th Mass will be offered for all the graduates that God will bless them  

abundantly as they begin a new and exciting chapter in their lives.   

 
NEWLY MINTED HARVARD CATHOLIC ALUMNI 

The Harvard Catholic Center and St. Paul’s will always be your spiritual home.  Please keep in touch after graduation and 
please visit upon your return to campus.  St. Paul’s has been the site of many alumni weddings and baptisms of alumni 
children – Fathers Drea, Salzmann and Murphy are always happy to celebrate these special sacraments for our alumni.   

 

Also, when you are settled after graduation, please forward your contact information to the Catholic Center so that you 
can receive copies of the Harvard Catholic Magazine and announcements about events and speakers both on campus and 

in your city.  All contact information (Name, School/Class/Degree, mailing address, email and phone) can be sent to:  
harvardcatholicctr@gmail.com.   Blessings on all Crimson Catholics! 
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